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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

July 9, 2020 
 
 
Janesville, Wisconsin...Jim Babcock, Rock County Construction Superintendent, announced that 

CTH F will be closed to through traffic for road rehabilitation efforts beginning Wednesday, July 

15, 2020.  The project limits for the CTH F project will be from USH 14 north to just south of 

Indianford. The work will consist of a culvert replacements, excavation work, curve realignments, 

pulverizing and asphalt paving. The rehabilitated roadway will include 12’ driving lanes, 3’ paved 

shoulders, new drainage culverts, and improvements in both vertical and horizontal curves to meet 

current safety standards. Weather depending, CTH F is expected to be reopened by mid to late 

October 2020.  A detour route will be posted for through traffic, however the road will be open to 

local traffic and emergency vehicles. 
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